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PacketFront announces availability of BECS 2.2.1 and iBOS 2.3

PacketFront today announces the general availability of new releases of both BECS and iBOS, two
of the major components of the Intelligent Broadband Solution. The releases demonstrate
PacketFront’s continuous commitment to making sure that the products are built according the
needs of their customers.

"The added features and functionality offered in these releases are a direct result of customer
input and exemplify of our dedication to our customers´ success", says Jörgen Eriksson, Product
Manager at PacketFront.

"Our strategy has right from the start been to make sure that our products are built to solve real
problems for real operators. These releases demonstrates our continuous commitment to this
strategy", continues Eriksson.

BECS 2.2.1 is a maintenance release for the 2.2 version, and as such it does not include any new
functionality. BECS 2.2 includes key functionality, such as the External API based on SOAP/XML
for easier and more cost efficient integration with third party systems. In addition, the BECS 2.2
release includes full support for High Availability implementations of the Network Module. The
Network module is the distributed part of BECS that communicates with the ASRs and the client
equipment.

The iBOS 2.3 release includes, amongst others, support for L2TP v.3. This functionality allows the
network operator to create services for business with special requirements for multipoint to
multipoint applications. Another significant add-on is the support for accounting export. The
accounting export enables efficient gathering of statistics related to traffic of individual users and
services.

More information: BECS
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